
temptation, among other topics. Please sign up on the registration 
sheet on the bulletin board by January 5th.   
 
New to the Bulletin Board 
 BYC News (additional copies available under mailboxes) 

 

 
Maple Grove Mennonite Church 

PO Box 955, 115 Maple Grove Road 
Belleville, PA 17004 

 Phone: (717) 935-2513 
Email: mgmcbe@embarqmail.com 

             Website: 
www.maplegrovemc.org 

    Pastor: Alan Kauffman 
 Ministers: Everyone 

“Gathered to know Jesus, sent to make Jesus known” 

 This Week  Next Week 
Nursery – SS Clint & Krissy Bonson  Esther Hartzler & Sheila 

Penepacker 
Nursery-Worship Nancy Kauffman & 

Marilyn Spangler 
 Pearl Stanbrough & Cindy 

Esh 
Sound Technician Matt Kauffman  Jared Byler 

Ministerial Team 
Greeters 

Foyer:  Lavern Yutzy 
North Door: Joyce Rheam 

 Foyer:  Andrea Yoder 
North Door: Ed Yoder 


